
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,             Fr1day 7th December 2018 

 

The children are getting more excited as the date of our Christmas Nativity 

Play comes closer. A reminder that it is on Tuesday 11th December at 2:00pm 

for the afternoon children and Wednesday 12th December at 9:30am for the 

morning children. If your child attends fulltime please come on the day which is 

most convenient for you.  

You are welcome to take your child home after the Play or they can stay for 

the rest of the session.  

A big thank you to all who were able to “Stay and Play” on Wednesday. We     

realise it is a really busy time of year but the children really enjoyed their 

time spent with you within the Nursery setting. It also gave you the              

opportunity to have a look at their Learning Journey book. If you were unable 

to come on Wednesday you are welcome to view this at any time.  

Don’t forget you are able to send photographs of what your child enjoys doing 

at home through “2Simple” and also send messages in response to the emails we 

send you of your child’s learning in Nursery. These are printed out and added 

to their Learning Journey book. A number of parents already do this and it is 

very much appreciated. 

 

Christmas Jumper day is Friday 14th December. Any festive top is fine to wear 

alongside the usual nursery jogging bottoms. 

 

Well done to the children who have brought their dummies to school this week. 

They received a letter from Father Christmas and when three children brought 

their “last” dummies in to hang on the tree they received an extra little       

surprise. We will have the dummy tree in Nursery until we finish on the 20th so 

if you are looking to get rid of those last dummies this is your opportunity. 

 

A reminder we finish for the Christmas break on Thursday 20th December at 

2:00pm. 

 

Many thanks 

Nursery Staff 



 

亲爱的家长/监护人，2018年12月7日 

 

随着我们圣诞节圣诞节的日期越来越近，孩子们越来越兴奋。提醒

一下，12月11日周二下午2:00为下午儿童，12月12日周三上午

9:30为早上儿童。如果您的孩子全职上学，请在最方便的当天来。 

欢迎您在Play之后带孩子回家，或者他们可以在剩下的时间里待在

家里。 

非常感谢所有能够在周三“留下来玩”的人。我们意识到这是一年中

非常繁忙的时间，但孩子们真的很享受在托儿所环境中与你共度的

时光。它还让您有机会看看他们的学习之旅书。如果您无法在周三

来参加，欢迎您随时查看。 

不要忘记您可以通过“2Simple”发送您孩子喜欢在家做的照片，并

发送信息以回复我们寄给您孩子在幼儿园学习的电子邮件。这些打

印出来并添加到他们的学习之旅书中。许多家长已经这样做了，非

常感谢。 

 

圣诞节跳远日是12月14日星期五。任何节日上衣都可以和通常的幼

儿园慢跑裤一起穿着。 

 

本周为他们的假人带上学校的孩子们做得很好。他们收到了圣诞老

人的一封信，当三个孩子把他们的“最后”假人带到树上时，他们收

到了一个额外的小惊喜。我们将在幼儿园有假树，直到我们20日结

束，所以如果你想要摆脱那些最后的假人，这是你的机会。 

 

提醒我们在12月20日星期四下午2点结束圣诞假期。 

 

非常感谢 

幼儿园工作人员 



 

 


